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April 1, 2025

Donna Davis
2439 Gladstone
Detroit, MI 48206

Dear Donna Davis:

Please find this correspondence as a follow-up to the communication you provided on March 19, 2025,
to the Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) and the Board of Water Commissioners
(BOWC) regarding a sinkhole in the alley across the street from 2439 Gladstone.

The site has been assigned to a DWSD contractor under work order ER-192 and has been made safe.
Due to the multiple steps required to assess and repair the sewer issue, we are projecting the work will
be completed no later than May 31. 2025, which includes permanent restoration.

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office
directly at 313-267-3671.

Respectfully,
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Gary Watkins
Special Projects Manager, Restorations

CC: Board of Water Commissioners



